
Spinal Health Awareness Week 

Date: _________________ 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to promoting health and wellness within our school 

community, we are excited to announce the upcoming Spinal Health Awareness Week from 

_________ to _________. 

During this week, we will focus on educating our students about the importance of maintaining a 

healthy spine and posture. Proper spinal health is crucial for overall well-being, and we aim to 

provide resources and activities that encourage healthy habits. 

We invite all parents and guardians to participate in our events, which include: 

• Spinal Health Workshops for Parents 

• Interactive Sessions for Students 

• Posture Awareness Campaign 

We encourage you to discuss spinal health at home and to promote regular physical activity and 

good posture among your children. 

Thank you for your support in fostering a healthier future for our students! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


